

## Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

On Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> December 2022, Rowan and Mulberry Class will be heading to St. Luke's Church in Cassiobury to support them with their Religious Education learning.

We will leave school promptly at 11.30am and we will be walking to Cassiobury Park to have our lunch. We will then be walking from Cassiobury Park to St. Luke's Church. We will then be getting the mini bus back to school for home time. The cost of this trip is £1.00 per child which needs to be paid through School Money by Monday 5<sup>th</sup> December 2022.

Children will be required to wear school uniform. If the weather looks to be rainy/ cold please dress your child accordingly with a coat. No matter the weather, please send your child in with a water bottle, which we will be taking with us. Children will also be required to bring with them a packed lunch unless they are Free School Meals.

We require consent to take the children on the trip, children without consent will not be able to accompany us. Please ensure you provide consent and pay £1.00 by Monday 5<sup>th</sup> December 2022.

We look forward to a day learning more about Christianity as part of our Religious Education curriculum.

Yours faithfully

Miss Hampton and Mrs McDonald (Rowan Class)

AH M.M

Miss Aykan (Mulberry Class)













